
 

 

Talking Points: Committee on Court Reporting and Transcripts 

• Convened as a result of the creation of Rule 4000, the Committee on Court Reporting 
and Transcripts (Committee) has added and encouraged consistency and professionalism 
amongst Pennsylvania counties and the court reporters working in those counties. 
 

• As the field of court reporting continues to change and evolve, the Committee’s 
influence and unique expertise will continue to enhance and uphold professional 
standards, consistency, and expectations. 
 

• All court reporters in Pennsylvania benefit from court reporter representation on the 
Committee. 
 

• To ensure that Rule 4000 does not become outdated, it is critical that the Committee 
continue to meet at least annually, and more frequently if needed.  
 

• Practicing court reporters are an integral part of the Committee and should continue to 
be represented. Our involvement lends insight and nuance to crucial conversations. 


